
 
 

FFWPU Europe - Cranes Club 
 
Patrick Hanna and Bogdan & Yoshiko Pammer  
April 24, 2015 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

To ensure that we prepare the room set-up and seating arrangement well, we need to make sure that 

everyone has registered by Midnight of Thursday 30th April for the Cranes Club Europe Kick-Off. 

Please register as soon as you have decided that you want to come. This will ensure that you do not miss 

the deadline and will also be appreciated in helping us with preparations. 

 

Please note that you are not registered for the Cranes Club Europe Kick-Off if you only registered for the 

main event. You are registered for the Cranes Club event only once you have filled in the online form and 

have received a confirmation email. We have almost reached full capacity and therefore might not be able 

to consider all applications. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to seeing you in Vienna! 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bogdan & Yoshiko Pammer    Patrick Hanna 

Executive Directors     ESGD Advisor 

Cranes Club Europe Kick-Off    Cranes Club Europe Kick-Off 

 


